
From: Trent Kraemer <vintage > 

Sent: Monday, July 20, 2020 10:03 AM 

To: ATR-MusicLicensing-Workshop (ATR) <ATR.MusicLicensing-Workshop@ATR.USDOJ.GOV> 

Subject: consent Decrees 

To whom it may concern 

Please keep the consent decrees in place. As a business owner, music licensing firms such as ASCAP and 

BMI should not have the power to increase fees and cripple our businesses.  

Thank you 




